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Fiscal Analysis 
NONPROFIT MARINA FEES 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4752 As Introduced, Rep. Scott Shackleton 

 
House Committee Conservation and Outdoor Recreation                          
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

This bill would limit the application fee paid by a nonprofit organization for 
expansion or construction of a marina, or maintenance dredging to $100. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
There would be an indeterminate fiscal impact on the water management 
program in the Department of Environmental Quality.  Actual revenue loss 
would depend on the number of nonprofit sponsored projects and the number 
of dredging operations conducted at nonprofit owned marinas.  There would 
be no fiscal impact on local governmental units. 
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